
Newsletter January 2023 

Happy New Year! 

 

• This morning our entertainment is the Lincoln Ukulele Band. This 

will be followed by the Buddies Sensory Stroll, a 30 minute walk 

around the village, led by Ann, David and Denise; a chance to burn 

off all those extra Christmas calories! 

 

• Happy Birthday this month to Isobel Anson, Laura Parrish, Pat 

Asquith, Florence Barnes, Sheila Herrick, Alan Hewitt, Barbara 

Hillier, Roy Donnison, Pete Weighill, Alan Lewis, Robin Gooch, 

David Scott, Linda Parker, Ethel Freeney, Jane Thomas, Ruth Noon 

and Lulu Wood. 

 

 

• Tip of the month – If you are caring for someone with dementia at 

home you may be entitled to a 25% reduction in your council tax. 

 

• Thursday 19th January we have the very popular Dick Ryman to 

entertain us. 

 

 

• Next month on Thursday 2nd it’s Hogwash and on the 16th we have 

Adele with her Exercise to Music session. 

 

• Thought for the month –  

You are never too old to set another goal or dream a new dream. 


